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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome to The Link at the end of the first full week of 
hall-based GCSE exams for year 11.   Pupils have been 
exemplary in their conduct and approach to the            
exams.   Both Ms Keeling, Exams Officer and Mrs Owen, 
lead invigilator have highly praised pupils for their        
approach.  Well done year 11, you deserve to be          
congratulated.  
 
As summer term brings the final examinations for year 
11, other pupils have their own key assessments on the 
horizon.  In a month's time, year 7 and 8 pupils will 
attempt their core subjects (maths, English & science) 
end of year exams, followed by year 10 mock exams 
which will assess the knowledge, skills and understanding 
from a year of learning in key stage 4. 
 
We are always appreciative of the lovely and supportive 
messages along with queries about how things are done 
in school - we are all on the same side in wanting the    
absolute best for our pupils, your children.  As we near 
the final weeks of the school year, we are keen to more 
formally gather your views, as parents and carers, about 
various aspects of school life.  Therefore, please do look 
out for a letter with a link to a survey that we ask parents 
and carers to complete.  The survey will be slightly     
different for parents of year 11, as we would also like to 
gather some of your views about the work school is doing 
to support the next stage of education, employment or 
training for your child/ren. 
 
Enjoy the weekend 
 
 
John Parr 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events  
22nd May - Year 8 X2/Y1 Geography Trip Borth  

29th May - 2nd June - Half Term -  

Return to school Monday 5th June 

6th June - School Games Event 1pm-3pm 

8th June - Year 10 Geology Fieldwork Trip  

Next Week will be 

Week B 

Whole School Attendance 
From 8th - 12th May 

Caradoc 90.6%      Hazler 93%  

Ragleth 95%       Lawley 90.3% 

Year 11 Examinations Info  
Summer exams are starting on 15th May for year 11   

students. Please click here for information regarding 

what students should bring and timetables. You can 

also find revision advice here.  A letter has also been 

sent out this week to parents with key dates which 

can be found here.  

Tutor Time Take-away 

This weeks' focus was on staying safe at school. Please 

do ask you child about the topic and get them to     

explain to you what was discussed. 

Year 11 Information  

Please can we remind parents that year 11 students are 

expected to be in school as normal until Wednesday 14th 

June. If a student has an appointment the usual             

procedure should be followed with prior notice and a 

copy of the appointment card/letter. Thank you. 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/exam-information-gcses-2022
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/revision
http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/Year%2011%20Key%20Dates.pdf


Please can students collect lunch passes for their PE 

lunch time clubs from the PE office at the start of the 

week. Students can then show this pass to enter the 

queue on first  calling.  

A reminder that students who cannot take part in PE 

should always bring a note and their PE kit to take part 

in other roles. 

This terms PE timetable can be found 

here 

Sporting News 

Sporting Achievements  

 

Well done to Jack Judson in year 7 who is part of the Saha Colts u12 

football team who won the Shropshire Junior Charity cup on Sunday 

winning the trophy for the 3rd year running! They beat Bayston Hill  

3-1 at Market Drayton Town  

 

 

 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/sites/default/files/PE%20Timetable%20for%20Term%203Av2.pdf


DofE Update   
 

Congratulations to the 20 students who completed their Bronze practice expedition last                       
weekend, Saturday 13th - Sunday 14th May. The students completed 6 hours of programmed activity each 
day: developing their map reading skills, walking around 12km daily and being self-sufficient for 24 hours. 
We couldn't have asked for better weather, but this made the expedition even more demanding, the   
students rose to the occasion and successfully navigated their planned route. This was a great learning 
experience and students can now make alterations to their approach for the qualifying expedition which 
is only a month away...    
   
   
The Duke of Edinburgh experience was thrilling and fun, we saw many great views, the weather was     
exceptional with no rain, the campsite had great facilities and we had a great time there after we put up 
the tents. Overall, it was a great learning experience, we would all recommend it and we're all looking 
really forward to real expedition.   
Isaac, Jack, Jensen, Charlie and Toby   



HOMEWORK 

CLUB 

In W1 

3.10pm to 
4.10pm 

Every & Tuesday 

Food & Nutrition  

 

 

 

Holly Watson Year 10 

Perfect shortcrust pastry on her chicken 

and vegetable pie using the chicken 

thighs that were deboned in class.  
















